
   
  

Great Braxted  

Parish Council 

Clerk to the Council:                                                                                         GBPC 

Lynda Townend              Rosewood The Furze 

     Main Road 

     Mundon   CM9 6PU 

                                                                                                                                                                                                   Tel: 07307 891134 

Email: parishclerk@greatbraxtedpc.org.uk  

3rd May 2023  

THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING TO BE HELD AT THE PAVILION 

 ON THURSDAY 18TH MAY 2023 AT 7.30PM 
 

        

 
Cllr Richard Collins 

Chairman  

A G E N D A 

1. Apologies for absence 

 To receive apologies for absence 

 

2. Approval of Annual Report from 2019/2020  

To agree and approve the annual report from 2019/2020, the last Annual Parish Meeting held prior 
to the Corona virus out break. 
 
3. Chairmans Report  
To receive a report from the Chairman on Parish activities over the past year. 
 

4. Public Forum 
For members of the public to speak on matters relating to the Parish. 
 
5. Closure 
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